From: PAUL DUNNELL

Sent: Friday, February 7, 2025 6:57 AM
To: FS-objections-southwestern-regional-office
Subject: [External Email]Aps powerlines

You don't often get email fro_. Learn why this is important

[External Email]
If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.
Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

No, to the above ground planned powerlines entering the Village of Oak Creek. Arizona.
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